
 

You are invited to join the new  

Carer’s Service Improvement Forum 

 

For carers who support adults who access adult social care services 

What’s it about? 

 Putting you as a carer at the centre of good quality adult social care services  

 Working together with senior managers to check up on the quality of 
services,  and finding ways to make things better 

 
When does it meet? 

 

All meetings are in the Town Hall from 10.30am – 12.30pm 
 

 19 November 2015 

 13 January 2016 

 17 March 2016 

 26 May 2016 

 21 July 2016 

 15 September 2016 

 17 November 2016 

 19 January 2017 
 
How will I be supported? 
We’ll give you any support or adjustments you need to attend. We’ll cover any 
costs you incur from coming to the meeting. 
 
How do I join? 
If you’d like to find out more about this forum and other ways you can be 
involved please contact Melanie for a chat. 
 
Melanie Rice, Development Officer: 
   Tel: (0114) 273 5299   
      Text: 0781 471 2211 

Email: melanie.rice@sheffield.gov.uk 
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